
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will 
have a positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed 
housing for URI students. 

As a parent I feel the town is not working well with the students of Rhode Island and the 
students are the ones who bring lots of revenue to your beautiful town. Please help the students 
who are in need of housing. 

 

Thank you Kerri Cotter 
 


